
Chippewa Chatter - Dec. 12, 2019
Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter!  We are looking forward to sharing with you the 
latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.  

An EEO/AA employer, the University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and 
programming including Title IX and American with Disabilities Requirements.

Check out our Facebook & Instagram page @ chippewawi4h

The Tri-County Performing Arts Festival rules and registration is 
now available!  Held on February 29 at the Cadott Middle & High 
School, 4-Hers can be part of a play, skit, music or dance 
ensemble or give a speech or do a demonstration!  If your club 
needs a play, the Extension Office has resources available upon 
request.   Registration forms and a complete description of the 
day’s event  can be found here:  Tri-County Performing Arts 
Festival

Judging Sheets, for reference, can be found here: 
Music Drama Speaking

Registration is due on February 10, 2020 for the Performing 
Arts Festival to the Chippewa County Extension Office.  Entries 
must be in or postmarked by this date.

Chippewa County Extension and Courthouse will be closed on Tuesday, December 24 & Wednesday, 
December 25 for the Christmas Holiday.  The Extension Office will also be closed Tuesday, December 31 & 
Wednesday. January 1 for the New Year.  Heidi will be on vacation Monday, December 23-January 3.  

The annual Houseplant Workshop will be held on January 19, 2020 at 
Christensen Floral in Chippewa Falls.  This event is for any 4-H member 
interested in learning more about houseplants and planting their own plants 
to nurture.  The cost of this workshop includes a 10″ plastic pot, vermiculite, 
potting soil and 14 plant cuttings.  A representative from Christensen Floral 
will lead our workshop and provide helpful tips on planting and maintaining 
your houseplants.  Pre-registration was required.  Parents and leaders are 
also welcome to participate in the workshop with paid registration.  
Registration information can be found here:  Houseplant Workshop 

Two leathercraft workshops will be offered this winter on Saturday, 
January 18 and Saturday, January 25, 2020.  Chippewa County 4-H 
Youth participate in two workshops geared for all skill levels; those 
who want to learn about leathercrafting and those who would like 
to continue to perfect their crafting skills.  Youth are encouraged to 
attend both workshops!  Registration information can be found 
here:  Leathercraft Workshop

The Dog Program meeting has been cancelled for this evening, 
Monday, December 9 due to the weather.  It will be rescheduled for 
January.  

https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/11/2020-Tri-County-Performing-Arts-Festival-Rules-Registration.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/11/2020-Tri-County-Performing-Arts-Festival-Rules-Registration.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/11/music-judging-evaluation-form.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/11/Drama-Critique-Form.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/11/judges-speaking-scorecards-samples.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/12/Houseplant-Workshop-Registration-2020-1.pdf
https://chippewa.extension.wisc.edu/files/2019/12/Leathercraft-Registration-1.pdf

